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August 3, 2017
Dear Sanchez Elementary Family:

I hope you have enjoyed your summer break and found some time to rest and relax. Enclosed is information you will need to know to start the school year. Please don’t hesitate to email me with any questions you may have about the items enclosed. 
The first day of school is Monday, August 21, 2017. Our wonderful PTA will be hosting a Welcome Coffee outside the cafeteria from 8:30-9:00 a.m. on the first day of school. All returning and new families are welcome to attend! 
Our school-wide class schedule is from: 8:20-2:35. 

Every Wednesday we have Early Dismissal at 1:35 p.m.  However, it will begin until the 2nd week of school on Wednesday, August 30. 
We are a uniform option school which means, you have the choice to wear navy and/or khaki bottoms with a navy or white shirt. Every new student receives one Sanchez Eagle tee shirt to wear on Fridays. Additional Eagle tee shirts are available for purchase. More information on this will be discussed at the PTA coffee on the first day of school. 
Class schedules will be posted a week before school starts outside of the office. Because all our teachers work and plan together it is not necessary to request a certain teacher. 
I look forward to seeing you all on August 21! 

Warmly, 

Ms. Benitez
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